
1

Mitchell, Bryan (MECP)

From: Jeff McCuaig <JMcCuaig@gerreng.com>
Sent: September 11, 2024 11:11 AM
To: Mitchell, Bryan (MECP); DerekWatson1612@hotmail.com
Cc: Athron, Greg (MECP); Consolidated Linear Infrastructure (MECP)
Subject: Re: CLI Eligibility - ECA Ref# 1000149212

CAUTION -- EXTERNAL E-MAIL - Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender. 

Bryan, 
 
I wanted to lay out my review and opinions for your consideration: 

 
We are proposing the establishment and use of a stormwater management facility that: 

1. only services one lot 
2.  will ultimately discharge into a storm sewer that is not a combined sewer 
3. does not service industrial land 
4. is not located on industrial land. 

Therefore, if I am interpreting this correctly the stormwater management facility would be exempt. 
 
In reviewing the LID's 
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We are proposing the establishment and use of a stormwater management facility that is located wholly within 
the boundaries of a single lot or parcel of land that: 

1. the land is of residential purpose 
2. the proposed building is a multi-unit residential building and the potential ancillary structure (gazebo in 

the amenity space) is accessory to the residential building proposed 

And there is no proposed sewage system on the parcel of land as it is defined.   
 
Therefore, if I am interpreting this correctly the Low Impact development works would be exempt. 
 
 

 

 


